From: Witney NHAP 
Sent: 19 February 2015 06:45
To: Tracey Morrissey
Subject: Corrected: Objection to planning application 14/02004/HYBRID

Dear Tracey,

Apologies, I pasted an incorrect letter. Please see the corrected objection as follows.

I wish to raise an objection to the above planning application as an NHS consultant and as a prospective parliamentary candidate for Witney, having reviewed comments and heard views from local constituents who are affected by the application; on the following grounds:

New developments must allow new and old communities to become sociable, healthy and productive.

Planning and facilities including surgeries cause issues for anyone who is less mobile. Changes to a surgery location and services offered also affect travel times for NHS staff who need to visit the surgery or patients.

For patients with mental health needs, it can create additional confusion and change which has not been explained how this will be taken into account in the proposed plan.

With the new proposal, there will be additional new patients. There is not an indication in the current plan how the additional appointments, prescriptions and other services needed can be accommodated with the existing health needs already present in and around Woodstock.

Reduced air quality caused by the additional traffic, loss of open green spaces, loss of wildlife and additional noise all adversely impact the quality of people's physical and mental health.

An affordable housing quota assumes a certainty about sustainable mortgage repayments for the new home owners which in a time of austerity may not be possible and can result in poor psychological health and other outcomes as a result of financial stress.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Clive Peedell, National Health Action Party Co-Leader and Prospective Parliamentary Candidate for Witney 

